NEWSLETTER



End of term

Our end of term has arrived and it really has been such a great one here at St. Thomas' with so much learning taking place across school, the appointment of our new Pupil Leaders, collective worship each week focusing on 'Aspiration', our weekly music appreciation sessions and our art fortnight finishing today. Current house point totals for the end of term are as follows:



Pegasus: 3,378 Phoenix: 2,755 Dragons: 3,407 Griffins: 3,007

Parent Voice survey

At St. Thomas' we always aim to be available for parents to talk to, either through school leaders standing at the gate each day or through teachers being at the school door or contactable via the school office. As the term comes to an end and we reach the half way point of our school year, we believe that this is a good time to welcome parent voice about our school year so far. We ask for parents to share the positives that you feel about St. Thomas' but also to share any aspects of school life that you think could be



made even better. The survey link will be shared via ParentMail today—a survey can be completed for each of your children.

After school clubs

A huge thank you to all of our staff who have led clubs this term—these clubs have now come to an end. There will be no clubs during the first week back—look out for a Parent-Mail sharing information about clubs that will be on offer during Spring 2 and an opportunity to book your child a place.

Also, St. Thomas' now run our own After School Club service until 5pm each day. Contact the school office if you would like to receive information about this including costs and availability of places each day.



Start of Spring 2

A reminder that children return to school on **Tuesday 1st March** and we are having a nonfiction dress up day on **Thursday 3rd March** for World Book Day.